
 

Here at the UPHF, one of our top priorities is the health and safety of the
students, families, and communities we serve. During these challenging and
unprecedented times, the UPHF is working hard to ensure that scholarships
are awarded, and our commitment to you is uninterrupted.
 
We know communities everywhere have to contend with stay-at-home orders,
school closures, limited hours at businesses, and so much more. We get it,
and we are here to let you know that through these difficult times, we remain
committed to you and the goals of the UPHF.
 
Better and brighter days are on the horizon, and effective immediately, the
UPHF has extended the time to apply for a scholarship until June 5, 2020.
 
Also, the deadline to submit your letter of acceptance (or letter of good
academic standing for current undergraduate applicants) from an accredited
two/four year college/university, or technical school, has been extended to
June 5, 2020 as well. Winners will be announced June 13th, so please visit
our website for more information.
 
Collectively, we thank all of the essential workers on the front lines for their
unwavering dedication and commitment. We also thank all of you for your
perseverance in achieving a higher education. Stay safe, stay well, and stay
committed.
 
Dan Wasser,
President

“Commitment is what transforms a promise into a
reality.”—Abraham Lincoln


